
December 13, 1996 

 

 

 

Mr. Dennis R. Bartholomew 

19 Elm Drive 

Lansdale, PA 19446 

 

Dear Mr. Bartholomew: 

 

Thank you for your letter dated November 26, 1996.  We appreciate your input and suggestions 

regarding Claude Barnes Capehart.  We are pursuing this matter. 

 

Again, thank you for writing and for your continuing interest in the work of the Board. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

   Associate Director for Research & Analysis 


